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 Diana and 

Anthony Rau

COMMEM

AIL

2016/5232/P 09/11/2016  18:52:00   We wish to support the objections to the proposed extension to 42 Fairfax Road.

Although not the immediate neighbours, at No.38 we are between Nos.36 and 40 and thus have 

experience of extensions on both sides, as well as those in Belsize Road at the rear...

  The proposed extension is 3.9 metres, which seems excessive in size and bulk in relation to the 

existing property and in relation to the extension at No.40 next door.

We were consulted in advance of those works, and our comments carefully considered in relation to 

light and size.

  We also regret that more of the gardens are being built oveer, as this affects the landscape, drainage 

and appearance of the rear of the neo-Georgian terraces.

  We trust that a more sensible plan will accommodate the requirements of No.44 and a more realistic 

approach towards a suitable extension taken.

38 Fairfax Road

London

NW6 4HA
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